Newsletters

The Montgomery Township Municipal Newsletter

Montgomery Township's quarterly newsletter is printed and included as an insert in the Montgomery News. It is also posted on the twp. website, and noticed by social media and by email bulletin, a free subscription service (**sign up for Ebulletins**). The Newsletter is released on or around March 1 (Spring), June 1 (Summer), September 1 (Fall), and December 1 (Winter).



Montgomery Township Newsletter - Spring 2024 (March)

Open PDF below to read more about:

- The Mayors Wellness Campaign
- Keeping our Streams Clean
- New Tree Preservation Ordinance
- Upcoming Spring Community Events
- Keeping Mentally Healthy

Read More



Montgomery Township Newsletter - Winter 2023-24 (January)

Open PDF below to read more about:

- Putting Montgomery on the Map for State & Federal Resources
- Pedestrian Safety Education Campaign and Improvements
- Be Prepared for Winter Weather

• New Crosswalks Enhance Safety

Read More



Montgomery Township Newsletter - Fall 2023 (September)

Open PDF below to read more about:

- Pedestrian Safety Education Campaign and Improvements
- Flu Vaccine Clinics
- Storm Preparedness Tear-out Page

Read More



Montgomery Township Newsletter - Summer 2023 (June)

Open PDF below to read more about:

- Upcoming Township-wide Events
- Street Smart Program Launch
- Library Offerings
- Environmental Awardees & Action

Read More

Archive of Municipal Newsletters

Tamara Garaffa

Community Information Officer (908) 533-9304 Email

Supporting Documents

